Lismore Public Hall
Draft Environmental Policy

This policy applies to all activities undertaken by the Lismore Public Hall directors and its users during events taking place within the hall.  
We, as hall directors are aware of our responsibility to the Island of Lismore for the ongoing conservation of sensitive ecosystems on our island.  We therefore intend to minimise the environmental impact of all the Hall’s operations. In particular, we will achieve this through our commitment to: 
· comply with all relevant legislation and regulations;
· regularly review the environmental impact of our activities, endeavour to reduce our overall environmental impact and prevent waste using best practice techniques.
· reducing or limiting the discharge of pollutants to water, land and air; 
· using recyclable and renewable materials in place of virgin products where possible; 
· limit the noise in and around the site; 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]involve our community in our environmental programme and by making them aware of our policy whenever possible and appropriate; 
· sustain a programme of continual improvement in environmental awareness.
· work with colleagues and suppliers to encourage them to develop environmental best practice; and 
· improve resource efficiency (including our use of water, energy and raw materials).


 This policy is publicly available on request.
